
From:  Michelle Franz  

Sent:  Tue 6/9/2020 12:02 PM 

To: Office-Mayor Richmondhill; Carmine Perrelli; Joe DiPaola; Greg Beros; 

Tom Muench; Castro Liu; David West; Godwin Chan; Karen Cilevitz; 

Clerks Richmondhill; Wang, Sheila 

Subject: Age Friendly Communities 

Dear Councillors and Leadership Team  

I am writing today to show strong support for the attached report and hope that the plan 

of moving forward with establishment of Seniors' Advisory Committee will be acted 

upon. 

 https://pub-richmondhill.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=33024 

Best Regards 

Michelle Franz 

https://pub-richmondhill.escribemeetings.com/filestream.ashx?DocumentId=33024

